
Federal Communications Commission 
 Washington, D.C. 20554  

 
 

June 27, 2025 
DA 25-555 

 
WC Docket No. 23-234 

 
Vincent Pastore 
Director of Technology 
Ansonia Public Schools 
42 Grove Street 
Ansonia, CT 06401 
vpastore@ansonia.org 
 
Dear Mr. Pastore: 

The Federal Communications Commission received Ansonia Public Schools’ June 11, 2025 Letter of 
Withdrawal from the Schools and Libraries Cybersecurity Pilot Program (Program).  By this letter, we 
confirm Ansonia Public Schools’ withdrawal from the Program.  If there are any questions regarding this 
withdrawal confirmation, please contact CyberPilot@FCC.gov within five business days.  Approximately 
five business days after you receive this letter, Ansonia Public Schools will be removed from the 
Program, and your pre-discount, three-year budget will be allocated to another participant.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Nicholas E. Page 
 
Nicholas E. Page 
Chief  
Telecommunications Access Policy Division 
Wireline Competition Bureau 

 
 
 
 
Attachment:  Ansonia Public Schools’ June 11, 2025 Letter of Withdrawal 
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ANSONIA BOARD OF  

EDUCATION  

  
  

  
  

Participant Contact:  

Vincent Pastore Director of 
Technology 
vpastore@ansonia.org  
  
Cybersecurity Participant Name:  
  
Ansonia Public Schools  
42 Grove Street  
Ansonia, CT. 06401  
  
  
Please accept this request for withdrawal from the FCC Cybersecurity Program. Due to budget constraints in the 
upcoming budget cycle, we will not be able to fund our portion of the cost.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
  
Vincent Pastore  

    
  

42  Grove Street                                                                          TEL (203) 736 - 5095              

Ansonia, CT 06401                                                                    FAX (203) 736 - 5098   

  

  


